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We are wrapping up the Region 3 N&A efforts to fill the Region-level positions for 2024-2025, when Eric 
Grigorian will be Director. Thank you to all individuals who are willing to help out the Region. We appreciate 
your willingness to serve! More information will be coming soon. 
 
For current committee chairs that are stepping down, and for officers in Sections that are moving out of their 
current position (hopefully your elections are underway or already done!) – please work closely with the new 
individual who will be stepping into that role! Help them understand what is needed, what has worked well, 
challenges you have faced, and things that aren’t yet complete that will need to be carried into next year. 
Share with them documents, templates, minutes, presentations, etc. You are their best resource, so I hope 
you will take the time to help them get off to a great start. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jill I. Gostin, Region 3 Past Director 
IEEE VP, MGA 
jgostin@ieee.org 
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